August 3, 2001

Today we have removed the sub topsoil.  It was very interesting because we have found some human bones, I tried to articulate them and not to remove them from their places.  And I wanted Rick to take a look at them and he said that they are human.  Part of the bones continue into the west baulk.  

We excavated for 25 cm and then I wanted my workers to sweep the dirt off and closed up for today.  

